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Tuesday, 08 October 2019 
Dear Parents 
 
It is with great excitement that I write to inform you of some wonderful news.  I am delighted 
to share with you that Mrs Devenport is having a baby!  Whilst we will miss her enormously when 
she leaves us to enjoy her maternity leave we are of course all thrilled to be adding a little one 
to our extended school family.  You may also have noticed that Miss Thornton is also having a 
baby!  I’ve never been so busy with my knitting and crocheting    
 
Both Miss Thornton and Mrs Devenport are hoping to be with us right through the Autumn term 
but just in case we have any early arrivals you will have noticed that the Christmas performance 
dates are a little earlier than in previous years. In a change to the calendar dates sent in 
September, we have also decided to have one whole school performance this year rather than a 
separate one for EYFS.  This is mainly due to having a much smaller number of Busy Bees this 
term.  The date for the performance will now be the afternoon and evening of Friday 6th 
December. 
 
Plans are already underway to ensure that we will have a teacher in place to cover Mrs 
Devenport’s maternity leave and as soon as this is finalised I will of course keep you updated. 
 
I am sure that you all join with me in wishing both Mrs Devenport and Miss Thornton well in the 
coming months. 
 
Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher  
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